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I reside on Cypress Point Road in the neighborhood of Irish Beach near Manchester. Our cellular reception is
laughable if it were not for some of the risks that accompany living with a terrible cellular service within our region.
The effort that has gone into improving this situation is long overdue and my family wholeheartedly supports this
plan. From a Public Safety perspective, it could be said that Mendocino County was negligent were they to forego
this effort and not authorize any improvement. Thank you for pursuing this matter and for taking the next steps in
bringing this potential life saving improvement to our area.

Yours truly,

Mike & Linda Dunbaugh & Family
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